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9 April 2013

Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-795-6a4932ae(@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan
Official information request

I refer to your request of 20 March 2013, asking for information under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act).

You requested:

Would the Corporation please provide the costs for iravel invoiced by
Dr John Lewis Collier Ltd (Company details January 2013)
Registered Office:

11 Firth Street

Hamilton, New Zealand

Since 2003 to date and payments made by the Corporation to Dr John Lewis Collier Ltd.

ACC has not received any travel invoices from Dr John Lewis Collier Ltd from 11 Firth Street,
Hamilton. There is no record of a vendor under that particular name providing services to ACC.
Therefore, ACC is unable to provide any of the requested information as it does not exist. This decision
is made pursuant to section 18(e) of the Act.

Please contact me on anna.mildenhall@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.

If you’re still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call them
on 0800 802 602, 9am to Spm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman
P O Box 10152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely. -
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na Mildenhall
Senior Advisor, Government Services
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